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The submission on this file were considered at a Board meeting held on 19/07/2022.

The Board decided to grant a further extension to the timeframe for the lodgement of
the application for substitute consent under section 177D of the Planning and
Development Act 2000, as amended, to the 315 day of August 2022, having regard
to the ongoing finalisation of necessary work and studies to complete the preparation
of the remedial EIAR and remedial NIS and to the intervening period falling within the

general summer holiday period.

Board Member: M/M/(/L Date: 19/07/2022
——

Dave Walsh
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